
From: Donna Zajonc  
Sent: Sunday, May 20, 2018 11:40 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Zoning meeting May 23, 2018 

 

From: Donna Zajonc           Resident at 1020 Michigan. 
 
I regret not being able to attend the zoning meeting on Wednesday, May 23, 2018. 
 
It seems that the request for a porch is very late in the planning.  At this point to house 
is completely gutted. 
 
I'm wondering why this comes up so late in the planning.  Did he/she not have plans? I 
always wonder about the wisdom of extensive late additions. Especially one that will 
totally change the look of the building. Such haste does not bode well for good 
results.  Especially important architectural changes.   
 
 I have a few questions.  Will the porch to open? Will the porch be screened in?  Will it 
be glassed in?  Will it be open on three sides?  Will it be open on two sides?  Will it be 
open on one side?  Will it have heat ducts?  Might it, in truth, be a living space, rather 
than an accoutrement? 
 
The house at 1106  Michigan is a very handsome house.  The design of the house does 
not lend itself to a porch addition especially one that is ill-thought out. 
 
Donna Zajonc  
 
I would like answers to my questions.  How can this be managed? 
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